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1. The CHC2 Mentor Program grew out a CHC Educational Master Plan charge to the Professional 

Development Committee, which then (in 2010) charged Daniel Bahner to form a PDC subcommittee 
to address the EMP charge and suggested appropriate ways for him to do so. Meeting bi-weekly for 
seven months in 2010-2011, this PDC subcommittee developed and implemented the CHC2 Mentor 
Program for the 2011-12 academic year. Because of this history, the current co-facilitators of the 
program (Daniel Bahner and Dr. Rebeccah Warren-Marlatt) view the CHC2 Mentor Program as a 
subcommittee of the PDC and are treating it as such. Thus, we have recruited through the PDC email 
site, and we intend to report regularly to the PDC on the progress of this year's implementation of 
the program. 

2. To that effect, we would like to report that well over 10 employees have submitted applications to 
serve as mentors this year. Unfortunately, however, as of Thursday, August 29, not one instructional 
faculty has volunteered to serve. Daniel Bahner and Dr. Cheryl Marshall brainstormed promising 
potential mentors from the instructional faculty ranks and have begun contacting them personally 
to recruit. Definite maybes are the best responses we have received to date. 

3. The program has a Steering Committee of six, who met over the summer and will meet on 
September 11 to create this year's pairings. 

4. Attached is this year's calendar for the CHC2 Mentor Program. Further information is available on 
the program's website at http://www.craftonhills.edu/Faculty_and_Staff/Mentoring_Program.aspx  

5. If you have any further questions, please contact one of the co-facilitators, Daniel Bahner 
(dbahner@craftonhills.edu; ext. 3330) or Dr. Rebeccah Warren-Marlatt (rmarla@sbccd.cc.ca.us; ext. 
3355). 
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